
Dear Ms. Coomer: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. As you 
noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence 
regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Mehy kovych 
Director of Com mu nications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 9:40 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Case Number 2009-00549 

From: REDACTED [SMTP:REDACTED] 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 201 0 9:40:08 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Case Number 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I think this would really hurt people. Everyone is having a hard enough time the way it is. I would like to 
file this official complaint about the flat fee for gas and tripling the electric service fees. Is there really a 
need? 

Erica Coomer 
UPS Supply Chain Solutions 
FDNMedicine Specialist 
Ph. REDACTED 
Fax REDACTED 
REDACTED 


